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Solidarity with the Workers of Italy and USB

, 18/11/2015

 

The Confederation of Nepalese Professionals - CONEP Nepal express it's strong solidarity

and support to the workers of Italy and Trade Union Organization- USB (Unione Sindacale Di

Base ) for their strike in public services that is going to be organized on November 20, 2015,

against the brutal austerity and  anti- worker policy of  the Government of Italy. Similarly,

CONEP Nepal also would like to extend best wishes for successful program and fruitful

negotiation between the USB and the government of Italy.

In Solidarity

Executive Secretariat
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